
Dear Representatives,
Blatant cruelty has no place in the great state of Oregon.  Ethical hunters, hikers and people who enjoy fishing know this to be true.  
Awarding prizes for the wanton killing of wildlife is inhumane and an affront to the citizens of this state.  I urge you to follow the lead 
of Washington, California and many other states and pass HB 2728  to end mass killing contests  for cash and prizes.  Thank you.


